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MEASURE'S PURPOSE:  HB 156 amends KRS 214.160 to require every physician or other person legally permitted to engage in attendance upon a pregnant woman to take or cause to be taken a specimen of blood from that woman for testing for the presence of hepatitis B surface antigen.

PROVISION/MECHANICS:  HB 156 amends KRS 214.160 to require every physician or other person legally permitted to engage in attendance upon a pregnant woman in the Commonwealth shall take or cause to be taken from the woman a specimen of blood, which shall be submitted for the purpose of serologic testing for the presence of hepatitis B surface antigen, to a laboratory certified by the United States Department of Health and Human Services pursuant to Section 333 of the Public Health Service Act (42 U.S.C. 263a) as revised by the Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments.

FISCAL EXPLANATION:  The Kentucky Board of Medical Licensure, which licenses all physicians in the Commonwealth, has indicated that it should not be an additional cost associated with drawing the blood for the test of Hepatitis B if other subsequent test are being provided.  Therefore, HB 156 would not have a fiscal impact.
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